
February 2024 
Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

   1 

Stay & Play 9-11:15am 

Family Centre CLOSED in the 

afternoon 

2 

FAMILY CENTRE CLOSED 

PD Day 

5 

Stay & Play 9-11:15am 

Stay & Play 1-3:15pm 

6 

Stay & Play 9-11:15am 

Stay & Play 1-3:15pm 

7 

Wiggle Giggle & Munch Drop 

In Program 9-11am 

Stay & Play 1-3:15pm           

Story in the library 2:20 

8 

Community Programming      

51 Morrow Ave   9:30-10:30 

Stay & Play 1-3:15pm 

9 

Stay & Play 9-11:15am 

Family Centre CLOSED in 

the afternoon 

12 

Stay & Play 9-11:15am 

Stay & Play 1-3:15pm 

13 

Stay & Play 9-11:15am 

Stay & Play 1-3:15pm 

14 

Valentine’s Day Pancake 

Breakfast/Stay & Play                         

9-11:15am 

Stay & Play 1-3:15pm 

15 

Stay & Play 9-11:15am 

Family Centre CLOSED in the 

afternoon for Professional    

Development 

16 

Stay & Play 9-11:15pm 

Family Centre CLOSED in 

the afternoon 

19 

FAMILY CENTRE CLOSED 

Louis Riel Day 

20 

Stay & Play 9-11:15am   

Playdough Make & Take 

Stay & Play 1-3:15pm 

21 

Stay & Play 9-11:15am 

Stay & Play 1-3:15pm 

22 

Stay & Play 9-11:15am 

Stay & Play 1-3:15pm 

23 

Stay & Play 9-11:15am  

Family Gym 9-9:30 

Family Centre CLOSED in 

the afternoon 

26 

Stay & Play 9-11:15am 

Stay & Play 1-3:15pm    

Story in the Library 2:20  

27 

Stay & Play 9-11:15am 

Stay & Play 1-2:15pm   

Early Dismissal 

28 

Community Programming—  

Family Centre CLOSED 

Stay & Play 1-3:15pm             

29 

Book Making Workshop 

Drop In Program 9-11am 

Stay & Play 1-3:15pm 
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About Us 

Welcome to St George Family Centre. We are located in Room 

12 in St George School. We offer parent and child programming 

throughout the school year. You can bring your child (birth to 5 

years old) for free play, art activities, songs & stories, movement 

activities and much more! We offer a welcoming space to meet 

other parents and caregivers. A healthy snack is also provided.  

All programming is free. 

February is I Love to Read Month! Check out our upcoming events! 

Wiggle Giggle & Munch morning - Wednesday, Feb 7. Come out & 

join us for a FUN morning! Wiggle Giggle & Munch is a physical activi-

ty & nutrition program for preschoolers (age 1-4 years) and their par-

ents. 

Outdoor Community Programming - Thursday, Feb 8. Come and 

join us at the Barbara Mitchell Family Resource Center (51 Morrow 

Ave) for Tim Horton’s coffee and snacks, along with outdoor winter 

activities for the children. We will be set up outside between 9:30-

10:30am.  

Valentines Day Pancake Breakfast & Cookie Decorating - Wednes-

day, Feb 14. Join us for a special pancake breakfast on Valentines Day! 

We will also have heart shaped cookies for the children to decorate and 

take home. 

Playdough Make & Take - Tuesday, Feb 20. There are many benefits 

of  playing with playdough. Learn how to make playdough and take 

some home for you and your child to play with together. 

Book Making Workshop - Thursday, Feb 29. We will wind down I 

Love to Read Month. With a book making session. Come & make a 

book for your child from 9:15-11am! 

We will also have guest readers throughout the month, who will 

come in and read a story to families! 

Come check out our Bookworm. He grows every time parents and 

kids read together at home. Let’s see how big he can grow during 

the month! 

Little Learners Preschool Program 

Is your child starting Kindergarten next year?  We will offering a play-

based ready for school program, which focuses on skills to help prepare 

children who are entering Kindergarten.                                                                                                  

This program is for children who were born in 2019, and will be starting 

Kindergarten at St George School, in September 2024. Little Learners is a 

free registered program that will start in  April 2024 and will run until 

the beginning of June, for two half days per week.                                                                                                          

For more information, please contact the Family Centre. 


